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Hello Commission,

Thank you for your consideration of Safe Streets initiatives on North Westfield Road. I am in
full support of the features for Westfield proposed in the latest slide deck (SSM Plan Sheets-
-2.23.22 TC.pdf, page 27).

I live across the street from Walnut Grove Park and have witnessed many of the problems
mentioned in past meetings and listed in the spreadsheet, including pedestrian safety issues
while crossing Westfield and hazards of car doors open in the street (as dogs and children
board/alight) while other cars speed around the curves. I have even had a car crash onto
my front terrace lawn.

Please help us improve the safety around our neighborhood recreation and dog park.
Warmly,

Ethan Nelson
North Westfield Road
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